
OLR LUKE 4:18
LENTEN SOCK

DRIVE

For More Info, Contact Us!

proceeds go to
Canadian food
for children

905-669-6690,
OPTION # 2

APRIL 9-MAY 9, 2025

OUR LADY OF
THE ROSARY CES

206 GLEN SHIELDS AVE 
Concord, ON L4K 1T8

Dear Parent/Guardians, 
As part of our Luke 4:18 Symposium on

May 30th, 2025 our school has been
asked to donate new socks. This year,

the Luke 4:18 Symposium will be
compiling Health Kits to be delivered
to Canadian Food for Children and
other local charities. In order to

prepare for this activity, each
participating school is asked to

collect one specific health kit item. 
Our goal this year is to collect 100

pairs of new socks to be included in
the Health Kit collection for the

Symposium.Our sock drive will run
from Wednesday April 9th to Friday

May 9th. As we continue to embark on
our Lenten journey to Easter, let’s

reflect on those less fortunate in our
communities. Please put your best foot
forward as we can do this one pair at

a time and Donate Socks!


